
Fosters ‘Back to School’ officially begins 2nd May 2023. We expect this 
period to be extremely busy and we are doing all we can to improve 
your experience when visiting or ordering. 

Visiting Us 
From Tuesday 2nd May to Friday 8th September, we will be operating a 
combined appointments and walk-in system. Priority will always be 
given to appointments - we will do our utmost to see you at your 
allocated time slot. We allow 30 minutes for a fully assisted uniform 
shop. Appointments can be made online at: 
www.fostersschoolwear.co.uk/appointments/ 

Appointments 
Please come into the building no more than 2-3 minutes ahead of your 
appointment time.  

If you are late, we will do our best to serve you for the remainder of 
your 30 minute slot. If you are more than 15 minutes late, we will need 
to release your appointment and you will have to either re-book or 
queue for a walk-in spot. 

Walk-Ins 
We will operate a queuing system for walk-in customers. Upon arrival, 
please take a numbered token. You will then be told the approximate 
wait time. Each walk-in customer will have a dedicated member of 
staff to assist them. 

‘Back to School’ Loyalty Scheme (years 7-11) 
This season, earn ‘Loyalty Discounts’ as you spend with Fosters. The 
more items you purchase across our uniform categories, the higher the 
discount. See the Fosters website to learn more about this great 
incentive: www.fostersschoolwear.co.uk/back-to-school/discounts/ 
Begins May 2nd  2023. 

Tills & Changing 
We are aiming to have double the payment tills and double the 
changing facilities this year which means queuing will become far less 
of an issue.  

Parking 
With the help of a few of our neighbours, we should be able to 
accommodate your parking needs more effectively, this June to August.  

Fosters Pop-Up Shops  
Fosters may be running a pop-up shop in your child's school this 
summer. Please check the link to see whether your school is included, 
and on which date: 
www.fostersschoolwear.co.uk/back-to-school/pop-up-shops/ 
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